
 

 

22nd May 2025  

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 

Cricket North Yorkshire 2025 

 
 

We are very excited to share with you that we will be participating in the North Yorkshire 

Cricket Tournament this year.  
 

 

Our first event will be the qualifiers which is due to take place on Thursday 5th June 2025, 
9.15-2.30pm at Harrogate Cricket Club for the Year 3/4 pupils, both the girls and boys' 

competition will take place on the same day. 
 

 

If we are successful, the finals will be held on 10th June for the boy's team and 11th June for 
the girls. More details will follow if we secure a place. 
 

 

Teams will play 8-a-side Dynamos format cricket. We are hoping to take a boys’ team of 8 

pupils and a girls’ team of 8 pupils to the event. Yorkshire cricket have shared that they would 
like us to bring a mixed team of both experienced and new to cricket players. There is certainly 

a heavy participation (rather than performance) focus. 
 

 

If your child would like to be put forward for the event, please can you register their interest 
by emailing me on headteacher@wes.rklt.co.uk by Tuesday 27th May at midday. Please state 

on the email if your child is experienced in playing cricket or new to the sport. I will then draw 
names out of a hat and let you know the outcome via email on the same day.    
 

 

If you are successful, I will sent further details about the event by Thursday 29th May. 
 

 

This is a new way for Western to choose sporting teams but I am hoping it will give more 

pupils the opportunity to be registered and also allow the staff to see how many pupils are 
interested in different sports and representing the school so we can try to meet demand in 

future events.  
 
 

 

Many thanks, 
 

 
Mrs Slack 

Temporary PE Lead! 
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